



3rd June 2020

Dear Emma & the Long Wittenham Community

We want to send a heartfelt 'thank you' to you for the kindness that you have shown recently towards our staff and volunteers at South Central Ambulance Service (SCAS).

We have been overwhelmed by the outpouring of goodwill towards our staff during the Covid-19 outbreak and have been fortunate to receive gifts, donations and offers of help from across the communities that we provide care to. This has not only come from members of the public but from a number of businesses, both local and national. We cannot underestimate just how important this has been in supporting us.

We know from our staff just how much this means to them at a time when delivering health services to our patients and their families is more challenging than usual. Your generosity and thoughtful actions have really helped to keep everyone's spirits up!

Our staff will continue to provide the best possible service that they can to our communities during the current Covid-19 outbreak and beyond. Knowing how much their work and dedication means to you is a real boost to their morale.

So, from both of us, and everyone at SCAS: A very big 'Thank You'!

Yours sincerely,

Will Hancock Chief Executive Lena Samuels Chair

South Central Ambulance NHS Foundation Trust

Disclaimer:

Any resident of Berkshire, Buckinghamshire, Hampshire and Oxfordshire, who is aged 14 or above, can apply to become a member of our trust. To find out more, have your views heard and get involved in shaping the future of your local ambulance service, contact our Foundation Trust Office att <a href="mailto:setting-local-noise-level-be-setting-be-setti